
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

   ENVIRONMENTAL LEGACY MANAGEMENT GROUP 
                                                                                                                      1271 Beechwood Road 
                                                                                                                                     Town of Greater Napanee, ON  K7R 3L1 
                                                                                                                                     (613) 388-1057  
  
 
 
November 30, 2020 
 
 
Re: Environmental Compliance Approval (ECA) Application – Overall Revision of ECA A371203 

Waste Management of Canada Corporation (WM) – Richmond Landfill Site 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 

In January 2020, WM submitted an ECA application to the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and 
Parks (MECP), seeking an amendment to several conditions of ECA No. A371203 issued for the Richmond 
Landfill.   
 
As part of this application, WM is requesting the removal of all Conditions pertaining to the Public Liaison 
Committee (PLC).  Over the last year, no individuals have contacted WM regarding any site events or 
activities. The PLC continues to receive copies of all submissions to the MECP regarding the Richmond 
Landfill, including ECA applications and relevant monitoring reports, and neither WM, nor the consultants 
who prepared the reports, have been contacted by any member of the public regarding content in recent 
years.  WM has communicated with the MECP – Kingston District Office to identify individuals who are 
interested in maintaining the PLC, and to date no persons have been identified. 
 
In discussions with the MECP regarding the dissolution of the PLC, WM has committed to providing monthly 
updates regarding site operations on the Richmond Landfill website should the Conditions regarding the 
PLC be removed from the ECA.  This is the same website where information regarding past notices to 
interested parties are provided, along with relevant monitoring data, and semi-annual and annual reports.  
For more information, please refer to the web address provided below: 
 

https://brec-currentops.wm.com/about-us/reports.jsp 
 
If you have any questions, concerns or objections to the proposal, you must send written comments to: 
 
Mohsen Keyvani, Manager 
Waste Approvals, Environmental Permissions Branch 
Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks 
135 St. Clair Ave. West 1st Floor 
Toronto, ON M4V 1P5 
Mohsen.Keyvani@ontario.ca 
 
Written comments must be received by the MECP within 45 days of the date of this notice.   
 
Should you have any questions or comments regarding this notification before expressing these comments 
to the MECP, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
WASTE MANAGEMENT OF CANADA CORPORATION 
 
 
 
Mr. William McDonough – Senior Project Manager 
Phone: (226) 280-1795 
Email: wmcdonou@wm.com 
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